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From: Web NoReply
Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 10:29 AM
To: City Council
Subject: Email - Communication - Mary Carroll Chubb - Saskatoon Freeway Planning Study – Phase 2 

Endorsement Request - CK 6003-1

‐‐‐ Replies to this email will go to   ‐‐‐ 

Submitted on Monday, February 5, 2024 ‐ 10:29 

Submitted by user:  

Submitted values are: 

I have read and understand the above statements.: Yes 

I do not want my comments placed on a public agenda. They will be shared with members of Council 
through their online repository.: No 

I only want my comments shared with the Mayor or my Ward Councillor.: No 

Date: Monday, February 05, 2024 

To: His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council 

First Name: Mary Carroll 

Last Name: Chubb 

Email:  

I live outside of Saskatoon: No 

Saskatoon Address and Ward: 
Address:  Ling Street 
Ward: Ward 8 

Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable): Standing Policy Committee on 
Transportation 

What do you wish to do ?: Submit Comments 

What meeting do you wish to speak/submit comments ? (if known):: Standing Policy Committee on 
Transportation on February 6, 2024 

What agenda item do you wish to comment on ?: 7.2.2 

Comments: 
To: Standing Policy Committee on Transportation, City of Saskatoon 
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Dear Committee Members, 

I am very concerned about the wonderful native plants and animals associated with Saskatoon’s Swales that are 
threatened by freeway development. The proposed freeway would cause severe damage to the Northeast Swale 
and the Small Swale. 

I am writing to the Standing Policy Committee on Transportation to ask you to vote for Option 1 – Do not endorse 
the study. (On February 6, the committee is scheduled to vote on whether or not it will endorse Saskatoon Freeway 
Functional Planning Study - Phase 2.) 

The proposed freeway would be very expensive and would result in terrible loss to a very valuable natural area. The 
proposed development would also result in loss of ecosystem services.  

I would like to see the whole of the Northeast Swale protected, including the parts outside Saskatoon. Of course, the 
Small Swale should also be protected. 

Please protect this wonderful natural area. 

Sincerely, 
Carroll Chubb 

Will you be submitting a video to be vetted prior to council meeting?: No 




